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I highly disagree with the plans the Cog Railway is making to develop a hotel complex at

the end of their rail on top of the Mtn. It is a bad plan, although | am sure that a lot of people
would assure me that it would be done with utmost care about the environment.. It will be bad
for the environment and delicate alpine plants growing there. Right now the top of Mt.
Washington is like a zoo with people/visitors, some arriving by hiking but most arriving by
car, bus or rail.

We do not want to encourage any more than there already is. It needs to be saved for posterity.

Thank you for listening.
Sincerely,

Linda and Derek Marshall
Sandwich NH 03227




